

AVA R-I SCHOOL DISTRICT

507 NORTH SPRING STREET ~ P.O. BOX 338 ~ AVA, MISSOURI 65608

PHONE 417-683-4717 - FAX 417-683-6329

ADMINISTRATION

DR. JASON DIAL SUPERINTENDENT

MR. AARON DALITON ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT

DR. TERESA NASH AVA HIGH SCHOOL PRINCIPAL

MR. NATHAN HOUK AVA HIGH SCHOOL ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL

MRS. MARCELLA SWATOSH AVA MIDDLE SCHOOL PRINCIPAL

DR. CLINT HALL AVA ELEMENTARY PRINCIPAL

MRS. ERIN SWOFFORD SPECIAL EDUCATION DIRECTOR

MRS. DIANA PREMER BEARS DEN DIRECTOR

BOARD OF EDUCATION

BART ELLISON PRESIDENT

MARK HENRY VICE PRESIDENT

KENNY FLEETWOOD SECRETARY

LOWELL STRONG MEMBER

TROY TREDWAY
MEMBER

MICHAEL STEWART MEMBER

DEANA PARSICK MEMBER Dear Parent or Guardian:

Our district is required to inform you of information that you, according to the Every Student Succeeds Act of 2015 (Public Law 114-95), have the right to know.

Upon your request, our district is required to provide to you in a timely manner, the following information:

- Whether your student's teacher has met State qualification and licensing criteria for the grade levels and subject areas in which the teacher provides instruction.
- Whether your student's teacher is teaching under emergency or other provisional status through which State qualification or licensing criteria have been waived.
- Whether your student's teacher is teaching in the field of discipline of the certification of the teacher.
- Whether your child is provided services by paraprofessionals and, if so, their qualifications.

In addition to the information that parents may request, a building receiving Title I.A funds must provide to each individual parent:

- Information on the level of achievement and academic growth of your student, if applicable and available, on each of the State academic assessments required under Title I.A.
- Timely notice that your student has been assigned, or has been taught for 4 or more consecutive weeks by a teacher who has not met applicable State certification or licensure requirements at the grade level and subject area in which the teacher has been assigned.

Parents of students who participated in MAP or EOC testing at our school last year will receive a score report and a letter explaining the report.

Please contact central office at 417-683-4717 with any questions you may have.

Aaron Dalton

Assistant Superintendent Ava R-I School District

"ENTER TO LEARN, LEAVE TO ACHIEVE"
FULLY ACCREDITED BY THE DEPARTMENT OF ELEMENTARY
AND SECONDARY EDUCATION